
Good morning, 
 
My name is Brendan Borer and I am a Police Officer in the New Haven Police Department And resident 
of CT. My union will be submitting testimony on our Departments’ behalf. I also wanted to send an 
email and state that I do not support this bill and the negative impact it will have on the profession of 
law enforcement and the communities we serve. I urge everyone involved to not pass this bill. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


